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KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE 

We do discourage the children from playing on the  log and tyre areas on the front playground before 

and after school but we realise that it is a temptation - especially when they see younger brothers and   

sisters playing on them. Please note that if you do allow your children on the apparatus their safety is 

your responsibility. We recently had a minor accident before school that resulted in a trip to A&E so 

please actually watch them.  THANK YOU 

                                   Head Teacher’s Gold Award ... 

is awarded this week to the whole of year 6 who have worked incredibly hard to 
revise for their SATS!  They enjoyed tea and toast to set them up each morning! 

                      

 

                                                                                                              

Warwickshire Libraries offer all children in their Reception year at 

school the chance to collect stickers as they borrow books from the library. Those that make 

4 separate visits will receive a free jute ‘I love my library’ goody bag designed for this age 

group, which includes a specially produced first book of puzzles and reading information. 

Do encourage your child to join the library if he or she has not already done so (or mislaid 

the card!).  This can be done in any library or online. 

Membership of the library and all parts of the goody bag scheme are free. Books can be    

renewed in the library or online or by telephone, and a reminder system can be set up by e-

mail to alert you to when book loan dates are coming up. 

 Library card for Every Child in Warwickshire 
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Rowan and Maple classes had a super day at 

Sandwell Valley looking at pond and meadow 

habitats and using keys to identify their finds. 

The ‘doors in the floor’ were particularly        

fascinating 

We appreciate the prompt response from       

parents in returning the permission slips and 

money, as we accepted a date at short notice 

for this visit.  Thank you. 

 

         Dates and Reminders  

Wednesday 24th May: Culmington Manor 

meeting for year 6 parents 

Break up for Half-term: Friday 26th May  

Training day: Monday June 5th 

Back to school Tuesday 6th June 

Friday 16th: Monday 19th June:            

Culmington Manor residential year 6  

Wednesday 21st June: Meeting for         

parents with children starting school in 

September 2107 

Monday 26th June:  Willow class trip –

more details to follow 

Thursday 29th June:  Year 5 visit to     

Conkers –more details to follow 

Monday 3rd July—Sports Day (reserve day 

Tuesday if wet) 

Tuesday 11th July—Thursday 13th July 

Key Stage 2 performance 

Tuesday 18th July—Open Evening 

Friday 21st July Leavers Assembly 

Last day of summer term 

 

 

           Guitar Concert  

Rowan class will be giving a short      

concert to showcase their musical  tal-

ents on Monday 22nd May at 2.30pm in 

the school hall. Everyone welcome! 

    

 
 
As we know the British weather 
can be very changeable! 
Please make sure that your child 
has a coat in school every day. 
 

Can children also 
please have pumps 
or trainers in 
school as most of 

our PE lessons will now be      
outside?   Thank you 


